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May 7, 2008
Dear Dan,

Thank you for the terrific job that you did with the woodwork and built-ins in our new
home. Your workmanship and attention to detail really went beyond our expectations.
When we were planning our new home we wanted the feel and charm of our old home in
Clintonville, which was filled with custom detailed woodwork. After speaking with you
in the planning stage we were confident that you could bring that same feel to our new
home. We love the crown molding, children’s room built-ins that are ideal for toys and
books, and our favorite is the eating area and great room built-ins.

Thank you so much for your expertise. We would recommend your workmanship to
anyone needing custom woodwork

We look forward to phase I1 in the near future, we have much more to do!

Sincerely,
Robert and Suzanne Sproule




